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Regarding SB210 

It is imperative that we return security to our elections. It is shameful that Oregon has 

chosen to run their elections in a way that invites dishonesty and cheating. Their 

procedures ignore international norms for security. 

My entire life, elections were done on a single day, in person, with ID and on paper 

(unless there was an excuse for mail in ballots…a rare event). Our elections should 

be run the same way. 

Please return sanity and honesty to the process. 

Thank You 

Keith Eilerman 

 


